
Charting the way forward
for the Postal Sector

The Minister of Public Utilities, the 
Honourable Ancil Antoine Brigadier 

General (Ret’d), attended the 3rd Caribbean 
Postal Union Council of Ministers of Postal 
A� airs Conference in Bridgetown, Barbados 
on July 01, 2016.  Ministers from Barbados, 
Dominica, Grenada, Guyana, Saint Lucia, and 
Turks and Caicos were also in attendance. 

� e one-day meeting provided a unique 
opportunity for Minister Antoine to meet with 
his regional counterparts to discuss major 
postal-related issues, and to chart the way 
forward for the postal sector as it responds 
to the challenges of electronic substitution, 
increased competition and changing consumer 
behaviour. 

At the 19th Caribbean Postal Union 
(CPU) Conference also held in Barbados, 

Mr Allan Smith, Post Master General for 
Bermuda, was elected to the position of 
Secretary General of the CPU; while Mr. 
Reynold Baldeosingh, Managing Director of 
TTPost Trinidad and Tobago, was nominated 
to serve on the Management Board of the CPU.

Trinidad and Tobago’s participation at this 
conference and continued engagement with 
the CPU will ensure that TTPost keeps up with 
international standards of mail delivery, thus 
supporting Government’s mandate to provide 
high quality Postal Services to its citizenry. 
Already, the Corporation has achieved 93% 
door-to-door delivery. � e Ministry of Public 
Utilities remains committed to helping the 
Postal Sector achieve even greater e�  ciency as 
it seeks to serve the Republic of Trinidad and 
Tobago.


